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Costumes galore at Blackhorse Theatre

	The Blackhorse Village Players Theatre is the place to be this coming Saturday (Sept. 28), if you are in the hunt for a Halloween

costume.

The group is reducing their wardrobe inventory and offering many items for sale to the public. A variety of outfits and hats for men,

women and children will be available.

Doors open at 10 a.m. until 3 p.m., or while quantities last.

All proceeds will go to the Blackhorse Village Players Theatre, a volunteer-based not-for-profit charitable organization.

The theatre is at 17272 Mount Wolfe Rd, at the corner of Highway 9.

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=4204
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

